Shutterbug Haven-

Arctic Winter Games Photos

Alaskan photographers have
an opportunity to have their
photographs displayed in Photo-
Notth, a juried selection of fine
photography to be exhibited
March 6-11 at Whitehorse, dur-
ing the Arctic Winter Games.

The special events committee
for the winter event has asked
that both amateur and profes-
sional Alaska photographers sub-
mit black and white or color
prints to Barry McWayne, Uni-
versity of Alaska Museum, Col-

lege, Alaska, 99701.
Subject matter is open, but
northern gontent is preferred.
Deadline for entries: is Feb.

15.

All entries should be moun-
ted on 11x14 or 16x20 vertical
matte boards. Prints should be
no larger than 16x20 inches.
Transparencies cannot be accep-
ted.

Phatographers submitting ma-
terial should include return pos-
tage in stamps.



